
ROSE FAMILY ASSOCIATION
Christine Rose, Certified Genealogist Emeritus; FASG and Seymour T. Rose

761 Villa Teresa Way, San Jose, CA 95123.         (408) 268-2137         Email: Christine@Christine4Rose.com

Renewal time is here again! We traditionally provide the renewal  notice in September for the fol-
lowing year so you won’t miss any issues when the password changes. Please renew now either 
by Paypal or by mail. You won’t want to miss the news!

AS ALWAYS, WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT! You have helped to make all this 
valuable Rose data available for others, and to keep it preserved for the future. 

To: ROSE FAMILY ASSOCIATION, Christine & Seymour Rose, 761  Villa Teresa Way, San Jose, CA 95123
email: christine@christine4rose if you have any questions.

    _______Subscribing Membership $20 (quarterly Rose Family Bulletin) (Canada $23 if mailed)
    _______Contributing Membership $22 (quarterly Rose Family Bulletin, and also  contributes to Association web expenses)
              (Canada $25 if mailed)
    _______Sustaining Membership $26 or more (quarterly Rose Family Bulletin, also to sustain the organization and web.      	     
		  No extra for Canada.)
    _______Spouse Membership $2 (add $2 to any of the above to include spouse)
    Name of Spouse, if Spouse Membership is included: ________________________________
NOTE: Renewals receiving online copies can access all the 2013, 2014 and 2015 issues . 
	
                       For 2017 $______________

NAME:_________________________________________________PHONE _____________________________

ADDRESS:___________________________________________EMAIL: ______________________________

CITY AND  STATE: _________________________________________________ZIP: ______________________

USING PAYPAL? Email to Christine at christine@christine4rose.com and she will send you a Paypal email with the link 
to arrange that payment. If using mail, the address is above.
                     
[Please do not use our old email @cs.com as that account is not monitored regularly. Our email address is 
christine@christine4rose.com)

Note: The War of 1812 Pension Fund to which we helped support for many years has finally reached its 
goal so contributions to that fund are not being sought. Thanks to you all who contributed in the past.

2017 RENEWAL


